

# Froebelian School Form IV's Weekly Newsletter 15 December 2023

After the holidays, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to eat a healthy, balanced diet.

Dear Parents and Carers,

### FIV's Snapshot of The Week:

Another busy week in FIV, as we have raced to the end of term! Highlights for us were seeing the children's creative and collaborative skills in The Junior Carol Concert, their strategic thinking skills for their Circus Workshop Challenge and the mature way that they have worked this term. The trip to see OLIVER! was another highlight in our busy final week of this term.

We can't believe where this term has gone. The children have really settled down to life in FIV and have worked extremely hard to deliver the work expected of them and are preparing well for the term ahead. We are very proud of them.

### **Test Folders:**

All tests and homework have been added to the folders. Corrections should be done over the holidays and papers can be re-visited for revision and consolidation of skills. Model answers are either in the folder or on Seesaw.

#### **Homework Tasks:**

There is a Maths and an English paper to complete over the holidays, along with a writing task. The answers for the Maths and the Comprehension will be put on Seesaw towards the end of the holidays, and the children should use this to mark their papers before we come back to school. They made some handy hints and tips videos to help with the maths. These can be found on Seesaw, and will be useful to look at before doing the paper.

## A Message from Mrs Taylor-Parker:

The Drama exam results are excellent and the children have all passed with distinction. Their certificates and critique will be added to the Portfolio of Achievement.

# Thank you:

Mr Rawson and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the cards, kind wishes and very generous presents that you have sent in for us.

If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, Mr Rawson and I are both available before and after school, so please feel free to come and see either of us immediately, or contact me on <a href="mailto:n.smith@froebelian.co.uk">n.smith@froebelian.co.uk</a>, or write a note in the Pupil Planner.

Enjoy your winter break! We look forward to seeing you back at school on Thursday 4 January 2024.

Kind regards and festive wishes for a lovely family time and a peaceful New Year.

Nicky Smith and Joshua Rawson

# **Calendar Dates**

- Tuesday 2 Jan INSET
- Wednesday 3 Jan INSET
- Thursday 4 Jan Spring Term 2024 commences
- Friday 5 Jan FIV Mock Interviews